
What’s Happening Here?
Install Pedestrian Island Improve Accessibility

E 149th St. and Park Ave. 
   Intersection Safety Improvements

Slower, Safer Turns Improve Safety

NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements at the  
intersection of E 149th St. and Park Ave.: 

• Install a concrete refuge island for pedestrians crossing E 149th St.

• Upgrade pedestrian ramps to ADA compliance

Implementation begins September 2024

 Existing: 
 E 149th St. and Park Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Third Ave. and E 170th St. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Bronx Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.748.6680 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


